Snippets about Lake Tahoe

On June 5 in Auburn, the Placer County Board of
Supervisors will consider proposed improvements to Speedboat
Beach in Kings Beach.

Nevada residents and visitors are invited to Discover
Nevada State Parks on June 9. Park visitors will receive free
day use admission and free fishing (no license required) at
all of Nevada State Parks.

Barton Health is offering free sports physicals to
middle and high school students on both sides of the South
Shore, as well as Pop Warner and Lake Tahoe Community College
athletes. This will be at South Tahoe High School’s Blue Gym
on June 11 from 5:30-7pm. Dress in gym attire, and bring
completed and signed history and consent forms. Forms may be
picked up at school or from coaches.

Gregorio Marangi 1is Douglas County Sheriff’s
Department’s newest deputy.

Zephyr Cove Library on June 6 at 4pm will be
showing “The Incredibles” (rated PG). The movie and popcorn
are free.
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